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Week of July 15th 2024 

 
The following are the planned major work activities by Town of Holden Departments. The work 
schedule is subject to change based upon weather and other factors. Activities may be added or 
subtracted dependent on those factors. Neighborhoods directly impacted by the planned work will 
be separately notified by the Town’s CodeRED system, and updates may be found on the Town’s 
Facebook page. Questions regarding Department of Public Works activities may be directed to 
dpw_info@holdenma.gov or (508) 210-5550. Questions regarding Light Department activities 
may be directed to (508) 210-5400.  
 
Department of Public Works 
 
Highway Division 
 

• On Monday 7/15 to Friday 7/19 the Highway Division will continue making drainage 
repairs on Mt. Pleasant Ave. The road will be closed to through traffic from Main St (Route 
122A) to Princeton St.    

 
Water & Sewer Division 
 

• Water & Sewer Division has no planned closures for the week of July 15th.  
 
 

Light Department 
 
Line Division 
 

• Various locations, but no road closures are currently scheduled  
 

 
 
 

Forestry Division 
 

• 7/15-19 GML Contractor will continue trimming on Malden St. w/details 
• Various locations, but no road closures are currently scheduled  
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Known Outside Agency and Private Work 
 
MassDOT (Main Street, Route 122A) 

 
• The grinding of the road is expected to start on Sunday, July 21st. Work will be performed 

at night, Sunday night through Thursday night for +/- 7 shifts total. They will be starting at 
the Holden State Police Barracks proceeding North/West on Main Street (Route 122A). 
 
 

 
MassDOT (Shrewsbury Street-Doyle Road-Chapel Street-Holden Street Project) 

 
• E.H. Perkins will continue working on Doyle Road between Shrewsbury Street and Brattle 

Street. Doyle Road traffic will be detoured in both directions via Brattle Street and 
Shrewsbury Street.  

• E.H. Perkins may continue drainage work on Shrewsbury Street in the vicinity of 
Mountview Middle School.  Outbound (eastbound) traffic may be detoured onto Holden 
Street to Brentwood Drive to Brattle Street. 

• Drainage work may also occur along Holden Street and Chapel Street.   
• Concrete prep work may begin on Wachusett Street between Lincoln Avenue and 

Shrewsbury Street, resulting in a detour to Lincoln Avenue. 
 

Eversource Gas (Shrewsbury Street)  
 

• The contractor for Eversource Gas will continue working in Holden Street near Shrewsbury 
Street.  The expectation is to maintain two-way traffic on Holden Street with a lane shift.  


